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being established and will look at this information in detail.  
 
DP highlighted the increase in CAMHS referrals and expressed concern regarding 

the workload for the clinicians.  JT informed the committee that two new consultants 
have been appointed to the CAMHS service and this should have a positive effect 

on the waiting list.  
 
Data requested by DP should come back to a future committee.  

 
Duncan Clark –


